
Hello friends!  

I hope you all had a lovely Easter break. I wasn’t allowed any eggs or hot cross buns (they smell 

amazing!) because apparently they are both very bad for dogs.  

I’ve had a lovely time over the holiday. Hoomom made sure we went to walk in a different place 

every day. I’ve had a good run around at Ashridge House which was very posh and given the cafe a 

paws up. I had a sniff around a church yard while the Fidomobile was being serviced. There were 

several Commonwealth War Graves and Hoomom told me it’s very sad that wars are still going on all 

around the world. You wouldn’t find us dogs behaving like that. Sniff and move on, it’s the best way. 

I’ve also been to Rothamsted park, Dunstable Downs (I’m no good at those kite things but they look 

like lots of fun) and Bridgewater Monument. Here I am posing for the camera: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I got to spend a lot of time with my friends too. I 

live near Kymmie and we often meet to walk 

round the farmer’s fields in the evening. Kymmie 

likes to stroll and look beautiful in the evening 

sunshine. I like to chase my other friend Flash - 

here’s a photo of me in action!  

Sometimes we have to do things we don’t like, 

and that includes baths. A bath at home is 

bearable but I had to go for something my 

hoomom calls a doggy spa day. I get washed, 

dried, restyled and pampered. The trouble is, I 

don’t smell like me anymore. I’m on the lookout for something decent to roll on, that should sort it 

out!  

The best bit of my holiday was meeting up with Miss Wilson. She was SO pleased to see me she 

bought me a puppaccino – delicious! My beard did get a bit messy for while; imagine Father 

Christmas with a black coat and four legs, but I made sure none of it was wasted and enjoyed every 

single drop. I wonder if I can persuade Miss Hayley into making them at school …? 


